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Importance: High

Hi 
 
Further to our call just now, I had a meeting on site with the operator yesterday and as the permit was
submitted over 19 months ago, there have been some developments on site and we would like to add
the following to the current variation:
 

1. In terms of the site drainage, the operator will now capture any contaminated surface water
which is used from storing/treating waste from the external yard into an underground sealed
tank which will be alarmed when near capacity to ensure it can be emptied by a tanker. The site
is no longer proposing to drain any of this potentially contaminated water into the existing
soakaway referenced in the current permit. The site will continue to drain clean surface water
from roofs or not in connection with wastes storage to existing soakaways on site. The above
can be easily updated on the site plan and in accompanying management plans. We consider
this proposal reduces the risk significantly.

 
2. The operator wants to include a further extension to the permit boundary and add a Section

1.16.12 activity comprising the physical treatment of non-hazardous waste (see attached plan).
Treatment activities for this will include sorting/separation, compacting, screening, crushing,
blending, centrifuging and washing of non-hazardous waste. We consider if the operator pays
the Section 1.16.12 fee of £7,930 and we update current management plans submitted within a
timescale agreed with the EA, it should be feasible to continue under the current variation.
Given the timescales of this current variation, we are concerned about waiting a further 19
months + before the operator could legally start this activity. We do not consider any further
management plans would be required i.e. noise given crushing and screening have already been
applied for on the current variation and to my understanding no concerns have been raised?
Finally, the inspecting officers are also concerned with the timescales this variation has taken
and are keen for the permit to be issued also, I do not think they would be happy with any
further delays or if a new application was required.

 
I look forward to hearing from you and please do get in touch if you require any further information.
 
Regards
Chris
 
 Chris Parry
 Principal Consultant 





 
Help us to improve our service and complete our customer survey – click
http://www.smartsurvey.co.uk/s/NPScustomer/
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